
 

 

NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

(Road Transport Division) 
Communiqué 

 

Extension of Variation and Delays for Public Service Vehicle Licences  

 

The NLTA hereby informs that, in view of inconveniences which may be felt by licensees 

because of the Covid-19 Pandemic, the following measures apply: 

a) Variation of the PSVL held by contract bus operators for the conveyance of tourists have 

been extended up to 31 December 2022;  

b) The replacement age of Standard and Executive vehicles used for the conveyance of 

tourists have been extended from 8 to 10 years and from 12 to 14 years respectively, within 

the financial year 2022/2023;  

c) The delay for the implementation of a PSVL in respect of a contract bus, a contract car and 

a taxi has been extended up to 31 December 2022;  

d) The time frame to replace a contract bus, a contract car and a taxi has been extended up to 

31 December 2022; and 

e) Regarding variation of licences, the licensees need to apply for same and abide by such 

conditions as may be laid down by the NLTA. 

 

The NLTA further informs the public that the above measures are exceptional and temporary 

ones, until further notice. 
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